
Tues 21st Feb
7:30pm

Junior Library
For more information please contact 

Jo Selff (P&F President) 
pandf@arndell.nsw.edu.au

The new director of Curriculum and Policy Mrs Karen 
Merrick  and the new Director of teaching and 

learning Mr Jim Milford will be introduced.

So come along – Don’t be shy.  There are all sorts of 
ways to help provide some positive 

“parent power” at Arndell.
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